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Repealing mail-in voting would only move the state backwards. This type of voting is 

integral to ensuring equitable access and full representation. I implore that the 

Oregon Senate does not create harmful barriers to voting, especially in a time where 

rights are being unconstitutionally stripped away. Thank you.  


